
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 13, 2022 3:24 PM 
'michaelcollins726@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03785-2022 

Subject: RE: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Good Afternoon, Michael Collins. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220000, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: michae1co1lins726@everyactioncustom.com <michae1co1lins726@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:21 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Dear Clerk Of PSC, 

You are letting them get away with this for political gain and money. This is disgusting. They just increased the base 
charge by 200%! Where are your ethics?!?!! 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Collins 
3310 NW 25th Ave Gainesville, FL 32605-2759 michaelcollins726@gmail.com 
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